
TO THE CUSTOMERS OF 

SUBURBAN EAST SALEM WATER DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON A PROPOSED 

WATER RATE INCREASE 7.5% IN 2025 AND 8.5% IN 2026 
 

WHERE:  Office of Suburban East Salem Water District 

 3805 La Branch Street S.E. 

 Salem, Oregon 97317-5373 

 

WHEN: Monday 

 December 9, 2024 

 9:00 AM 

 

WHY: Suburban East Salem Water District needs to increase water rates to customers to keep up with 

increases passed on from the City Of Salem. If this water rate increase is approved by the Board, it is 

estimated that the average water bill of $50.71 will see a $3.80 increase to the bill per billing cycle (two 

months or $1.90 per month). For more information please call the District Office at 503-364-1620 

 

Para informacion en Español favor de llamar a la Oficina del Districto a (503)364-1620 
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